
HOUSTON COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTIONS 

MEETING MINUTES 


• TUESDAY, March 5,2019 

The March 5,2019 meeting ofthe Houston County Board of Elections was called to order at 5:30 
p.m. by Vice Chairman Katherine Shelton. 

Members of the Board Present: Katherine Shelton, Vice Chairman R. A. (Tony) Robbins 
Phyllis Taylor Barbara Waddle 

Member Absent Henry Childs, Chairman 

Members ofthe Staff Present: Beverly Nable, RegistrationlElection Supervisor 

Vice Chairman Shelton called for the approval of the February 5,2019 meeting minutes. A motion 
was made by Phyllis Taylor with a second by R. A. (Tony) Robbins to approve the minutes of February 5, 
2019. The motion was approved. 

REGISTRATIONIELECTION SUPERVISOR REPORT 

Active/Inactive registration figures as of March 5,2019 

New voting equipment past the House and has been transferred to the Senate 

OLD BUSINESS 

• Vice Chairman Katherine Shelton presented a report from the Election Process Committee 
concerning were they are in assessing the City of Warner Robins' request for the Board of 
Elections to conduct the City ofWamer Robins' elections. 

NEW BUSINESS 

Members were given copies of the election contract for City of Centerville. Motion was made 
by R. A. (Tony) Robbins and second by Barbara Waddle to approve the contract and send to 
the City of Centerville, all approved. 

Members were given copies of the election contract for City of Warner Robins. Motion was 
made by Phyllis Taylor and second by Barbara Waddle to approve the contract and send to City 
of Warner Robins, all approved. 

The Election Process Committee will meet at the Houston County Board of Elections office 
Thursday, March 7, 2019 at 2:00 p.m. 

There being no further business Phyllis Taylor ~56 p.rn. 

.........-.t~ 


Henry Cl1ildS)Cllairt 
April 2, 2019 

• Beverly Nable, S~tary 

This meeting was conducted in accordance with the Georgia Meeting Provisions of Title 50, Chapter 14 of 
Georgia Code. 


